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Freedom of Information Request 

You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ): 
“Please provide information on the number of court claims that have progressed to a contested hearing with parkingeye.

Please provide this information from 1st October 2012 to the most recent date where records are available. Please indicate what this date is.

If possible, please give the date of each hearing, the court, and whether the claim was dismissed, adjourned to a further hearing or upheld.

If this is not possible, please provide whatever data is possible, preferably summarised by month.”
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I have interpreted your request as asking for data where parkingeye were the claimant in any county court claim and on that basis can confirm that the department holds the information that you have asked for and I am pleased to provide this to you. 
We have been able to run a number of queries against our central database for the period 1 October 2012 to 31 December 2013 and have searched for parkingeye and slight variations on it, eg. PARKINGEYE and PARKINGEYE LTD 40 EATON AVENUE etc. and the results of those queries are included in the table attached. issued. 
Notes:

1. The data included in the tables are the most recent available.
2. Data are taken from a live case management system and can change over time.

3. Data are management information and are not subject to the same level of checks as official statistics.

4. Data provided have been extracted specifically to answer this question and have not been cross referenced with case files.

5. Claimant are entered freetext onto the case management system and so are subject to variations in spelling and mis-spelling and so it is not possible to guarantee that all cases involving the companies listed have been included in the table.











How to Appeal
Internal Review

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to an internal review. The handling of your request will be looked at by someone who was not responsible for the original case, and they will make a decision as to whether we answered your request correctly.

If you would like to request a review, please write or send an email to the Data Access and Compliance Unit within two months of the data of this letter, at the 

following address:

Data Access and Compliance Unit (10.34),

Information & Communications Directorate,

Ministry of Justice,

102 Petty France,

London

SW1H 9AJ

E-mail: data.access@justice.gsi.gov.uk
Information Commissioner’s Office
If you remain dissatisfied after an internal review decision, you have the right to apply to the Information Commissioner’s Office. The Commissioner is an independent regulator who has the power to direct us to respond to your request differently, if he considers that we have handled it incorrectly.

You can contact the Information Commissioner’s Office at the following address:

Information Commissioner’s Office,

Wycliffe House,

Water Lane,

Wilmslow,

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Internet address: https://www.ico.gov.uk/Global/contact_us.aspx


